

## Andy Brown, Head of Customer Services

Your Ref:

My Ref:

SS/NMU/RWT

Contact:

Richard Townend

Tel:

01482 612043 01482 612061

Fax: Email:

Richard.Townend@hullcc.gov.uk

Date:

23 July 2012

GU32 1LD

Mr I Francis

Sunny Bank

Church Lane

West Meon

Petersfield

Hampshire

Dear Mr Francis

## Bogus Claims of Benefit Provided by Safer Roads Humber's "Safety" Cameras

Thank you for your letter of 10 July which has been forwarded to me in the absence of our Chief Executive.

I will ensure that the issues you have raised with regards to the inaccuracies in statements provided by Safer Roads Humber are raised at our next meeting with the group.

I will also ensure that all information you provided along with the response from the Safer Roads Humber Group in regards to these issues are provided to our elected members, in order that they are able to take the appropriate decision regarding our future involvement with this group.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Richard Townend

Highways Network Manager













Tel: 01482 300300

